
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

12h May 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 
 
              Year Five  Trip to Guildford on Thursday 25th May 
 
On Thursday 25th May, Year 5 will be visiting Guildford town centre as part of our 
history topic. Each class will visit the museum, Guildford Castle, and have a guided tour 
of the High Street. We will need to leave by 9.00am. Please ensure your child is in 
school promptly for the 8.50 register. Children will need to bring a packed lunch. 
Depending on the weather, they will also need a rainproof coat, a hat and sun cream. 
Children need to wear school uniform and should be in comfortable foot wear [plain 
coloured trainers are ideal]. We will return by 3.15pm. 
The cost of the trip will be £6.50. We would like to remind parents that although the 
payment for this trip is a voluntary contribution, if the costs are not covered then the 
trip may have to be cancelled. Please pay by Friday 19th May.  
 
We would prefer payment to be made online using Parentmail. This also allows you to 
give permission on line and there is no need for you to return the form. 
However, if you wish to send cash or a cheque or your child is eligible for Pupil 
Premium, then please complete and return the slip below. 
Thank you for your support. 
 
If your child is entitled to free school meals, please tick the relevant section on the 
reply slip below if you would like the school to provide your child with a packed lunch.  
  
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Richardson 
Year 5 leader 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 5 Guildford trip on Thursday 25Th May  
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________ in class . 

 I enclose payment of £6.50    

 My child is eligible for Pupil Premium Funding 

 
My child is entitled to free school meals and I would like the school to provide a packed 
lunch.  ⁭ 
 

My child is entitled to free school meals and I will provide my child with a packed lunch.            

Signed __________________________   Parent/Guardian 

 

Headteacher: debbie brown 

Telephone: 01483 529870 

Fax: 01483 529871 

Email: info@northmead.surrey.sch.uk 

web page: www.northmead.surrey.sch.uk 
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